
 
 

 

 
 
08/31/2016 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

Amy, 

Per our telephone conversation I am writing to inform you of a complaint I received related to what appears to be 
improper storage and leaking of petroleum products at or near the Gardner Pit located in Routt County near Stagecoach 
Reservoir.  The pit is located in Section 35 T4NR85W and the location of the leaking drums appears to be nearby based 
on the photos that have been provided below.  The person issuing the complaint requested to remain anonymous so 
please contact me with any information related to the issue. 

We appreciate the information you have already provided and your willingness to look into the situation. 

Best Regards, 
 
B. Scott Cowman 
Routt County - Director Environment Health 
136 6th Street, PO  Box 770087 
Steamboat Springs, CO 80477 
scowman@co.routt.co.us 
 
(970) 870-5588 Office 
(970) 439-8850 Cell 
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